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Muir Investment Team’s |
Christmas Open House

The Muir Investment Team is thrilled to welcome

you back to our much-anticipated Christmas Open Date & Time:

House. After a hiatus since 2019, we're delighted Friday, December 8th, 2023
to announce its return this year. Join us, along with 1:00 P.M. - 5:00 P.M.

your friends and family, to share the joy of the Location:

season. Visit our office for delightful refreshments and Muir Investment Team
entertainment as we come together to celebrate the 1133-4720 Kingsway, Burnaby

Christmas season.

To RSVP
Call Ruben Jimenez at
604-451-3106
or email us:
ruben.jimenez@raymondjames.ca
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